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To the members of the Atkins City Council:

We are grateful for your dedicated service to our community. We ask that you proceed with
the fire station as presented as soon as possible. We desperately need this for our
community’s well-being. Everyone we have personally spoken to wishes for this project to
proceed and people do not understand why it is being delayed. The amount of money
projected for each tax payer is more than reasonable to provide the services we need.

Thank you,
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Dan and Susan Voss



